Mr. Bill Lindquist,
1007 Central Avenue,
Kansas City, Kansas.

Dear Bill:

I was happy to get your letter dated the 18th. The
letter just came this morning. I would be delighted to have you
here at the University, and I am sure that you could procure a very
good education. I do not know what you are especially interested
in for a major, but why could you not come to Lawrence real soon?
In that way we could talk over the situation.

E 1 am sure that we would have work for you here because
none of the boys in the service can accept any money, and there are
quite & few jobs open. The civilian population will be small compared
to the large number of students enrolled in school.

The psychological examinations and aptitude teats are
on Thursday and Friday of this week, and enrollment will be on lMonday,
the 27th. I am sending this special delivery so that the letter will
be in yowr hands at the earliest possible moment and may enable you to

Immdmhmpcrf tlymlld:yyonnw Creighton
and if I were you I would have done the sams thing. i#hen all of your |
buddies in high school left for Creighton naturally you would want %o do
the same thing. ir.mnm:oyuavu-yﬁnnfﬂmdornim,mdl
am sure that we will be happy to have you here. Won't you write me, or
call me at my expense so that no time will be lost if you are interested?

With all 'gaod wishes, I an
Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education,
FCA:AH _ Varsity Basketball Coash.



